
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPENDIX E 
Airport Light Industrial Plan 

L&M Engineering Limited   
NEWSPAPER ADVERTISEMENT 



Public Meeting for the Airport Light Industrial Plan  
For Lands West of the Prince George Airport will be held  

at the Coast Inn of the North, 770 Brunswick, Summit Room 
July 3, 2008 between 7 & 9pm. 

 
 
 

L&M Engineering Limited is in the process of creating an Airport Light Industrial Plan 
for the lands west of the Prince George Airport.  The area is bounded by the Prince 

George Airport to the east, Highway 16 to the north, and Highway 97 to the south and 
west. The Plan covers approx 1200 ha of land and is ideally situated to take advantage of 
the expansion of the Prince George Airport, as well as the development of Prince George 
as an intermodal centre.  The public meeting is an opportunity for interested members of 
the public to review the proposed Airport Light Industrial Plan and provide input into the 

planning process. The entire first draft of the Airport Light Industrial Plan is available 
online at http:/www.city.pg.bc.ca/  and  http://www.lmengineering.bc.ca/ 

For more information regarding the planning process, please contact Heather Oland, 
Director of Planning with L&M Engineering Limited at 562-1977, or Dan Milburn, 

Manager of Long Range Planning for the City of Prince George at 561-7614. 
 


